
 

                                           

NZAMD CONTEMPORARY EXAM 2023 

31
st

 August to 1
st

 September TBC 
 

Entry Forms and Payment – 22
nd

 June 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Dancers, 

Contemporary Exams will be held between Thursday 31st August and 
Friday 1st September at Auckland Academy of Dance Studios. TBC. See below for 
times. We are unable to finalise the dates until NZAMD collates all their entries and 
makes an Examination timetable. We will know the dates of the exams mid – late 
August. 
 
The examination is an important part of our program for all our dancers. It is held in an 
affirmative environment, which the dancers will find valuable and enjoyable, and 
provides an opportunity for them to be rewarded for all their hard work.  

Examination entry forms and payments must be received at the office by 22nd June 
2023. Exam entry fees are non-refundable.  

There will be ONE Exam Rehearsal, which is compulsory in order for the students to 
become accustomed to working in the exam studio, and in their examination groups. 
Times will be allocated to the class groups for rehearsal once exam registrations have 
been received and collated. 

Exam Rehearsals 

 Intro, Prep, L1, L2, L3 - 60 min Exam Rehearsal  

 L5, L6 - 60 min Exam Rehearsal 
 

Dates - please keep these dates free: 

 for Exam rehearsals – from Sunday 27
th
 August between 9:00 am and 5:30 pm 

 Exams – Between Thursday 31st August and Friday1st September 
  

Exam Uniform  

 Girls: Black leotard with black ¾ tights (sports, no logos). Foot Undeez 
optional. Hair in a plait. 

 Boys:  Black form-fitting shorts (above the knee) and form-fitting T.Shirt.  
Foot Undeez optional. Hair neatly off the face. 
 

Any questions please contact: 

office@aucklandacademyofdance.co.nz.   tel 09 827 8838 

www.aucklandacademyofdance.co.nz 
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